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Tricia Melillo

From: D Hines <hinesmail187@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 8:30 PM
To: James Gray; Regina Birdsell; Ruth Ward; Donna Soucy; Rebecca Perkins Kwoka; Tricia 

Melillo
Subject: Executive and State Senate Maps

I am writing to you to express my concern about the proposed mapping of voting districts.  I've been hearing many news 
reports about efforts to favor one party over the other.  I'm hearing that Republicans are trying to gerrymander maps 
across this country.  This is very alarming to me. The drawing of the maps needs to be fair to all voters and both 
parties.  We need to eliminate gerrymandering that will result in less competition and an advantage to one party in 
particular.  In looking at the proposed bills, I am writing to you to oppose SB240 and SB241 because I feel that these are 
providing an unfair advantage.  I do support SB 253 and SB 254 because they are more competitive and take into 
consideration the towns and counties.  Let's be fair and competitive and not try to set an unfair advantage for the next 
decade.  
 
Thanks for your consideration, 
Diane Hines 
Windsor, NH 
 
 


